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Summer term
Latest news:

This week has been ‘Feeling good’ week. 
We have partaken in dance sessions with 

Sunbeams children to link with our story of 
‘Giraffes can’t dance’. We have also 

decorated giraffe biscuits. We have made 
giraffe masks and paper puppets, and 

learnt about sharing equally in maths. We 
have carried out Little Wandle phonics 

assessments.

Next week is half term. Our final topic
of the year is ‘All Around the World’. We 

will also be talking a lot about transition to 
Year 1.

Optional activity of the week:

Enjoy your week off and enjoy the 
great outdoors.

Maybe try something challenging, like 
riding a bike without stabilisers or 

climbing outdoors.

Have fun!

Literacy + Maths learning
Please practice: Tricky words, phase, 2, 3 and 4.
Phonics: Words ending in ed, and ing

Opened, jumping

Use Phonics play website games:
Busy Things

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources

Caterpillar letters and words –
Continue to read these at home. 

Remember: we test the children reading 
these in any order.

Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per week
Online support Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com
Story of the week:
Giraffes can’t dance

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aQM
DaPRhA0I
Maths:

https://pbskids.org/curiousgeorge/busyd
ay/dogs/

Latest news
Dates for your diary:

Thurs 23rd May – Class Photos
Fri 24th May 9:20-10:30am – Sports Day on 
school field (Weather permitting)
Fri 24th May – Children finish at normal time for 
half term
Monday 10th June – INSET Day
Fri 14th June – Mufti day – Bottle donations for 
school fair
Fri 28th June – Sweet packet donations for Black 

Cherry fair.

Please of the week
Sports Day:

Friday – Sports day Children to wear P.E. kit. 
School will supply a house team T-shirt for pupils 
to change into on the morning. Events will happen 
9:20-10:30am on the school field (at end of the 

road). Families are invited to watch, and help 
walk pupils there. 

Children, have a lovely restful week off. You 
deserve it after a busy half term! We hope you 
enjoy the weather and the outdoors, ready to 
return refreshed for your final half term in 

Ladybirds class.
Thank you
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